
 

 

 
13th March 2017  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Milk Order Milk for the summer term is £10.75 (please make cheques payable to NCC).  Please return form 

and payment by Wednesday 29th March.  

 

Children who have their fifth birthday after 21st July 2017 can receive milk during the spring term free of 

charge. 

 

If your child is in receipt of universal free school meals (reception to year 2) this does not automatically 

entitle your child to free milk, if you are unsure of your entitlement please contact the school office. 

 

Children who are in receipt of benefit related free school meals at the beginning of a term can have milk 

free of charge for that term.  Any change of circumstances mid term will only affect the ordering of milk for 

the next term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft - Head Teacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Summer 2017 Milk Order 

I wish to order milk for my child _______________________________  Class ________________  

Please tick appropriate box: 

 

a.  (I enclose £10.75 for the term) 

 

b.  (He/She is under 5 years of age this term, and will require milk) 

 

c.  (He/She is eligible for benefit related free school meals, this does NOT include universal free                  

meals Rec-Yr2) 

 

d.  (I do not wish my child to have milk in school) 

 

Signed ________________________Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 

 
 

 


